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Sent as an email  

 
 

Dear TCCN Members,  
  
Please plan to join us for TCCN’s Hill Day on Wednesday, February 28th at the Cordell Hull Building.  We’ll 
meet up in Conference B on the 8th floor (take a left off the elevator) at 8:00 am.  We’ll have coffee, a light 
breakfast & fact sheets to share.  TCCN has reserved Conference Room B from 8:00-10:30 am and we’ll set 
up a table (probably outside of the new cafeteria on the 1st floor) where we can gather and connect after 
10:30 am.  Details on lunch plans will be forthcoming closer to the 28th but I hope that you’ll plan to join us 
so we can share our experiences with each other. 
  
Key Next Steps:  

1. RSVP to this invitation - accept or decline so I know your plans.  Please indicate the number in your party 
and whether the entire group can join us for lunch that day.  

2. Make appointments with your representatives.  I have attached a spreadsheet that lists each member’s 
legislators.  If you have any questions about how to contact them, this website is really helpful: 
http://www.legislature.state.tn.us/   

If you need help scheduling your visits, please let me know. Remember, visits should be scheduled by 
February 21st.  
  
Even if your program doesn’t accept or receive Safety Net Funds, please make time to tell your 
representatives about the important services your team provides in their districts.  Our legislators need to 
hear stories about the people that you serve in order to understand the tremendous difference your work 
makes in their constituents’ lives.  Help TCCN build this crucial awareness and understanding – be part of 
TCCN’s Hill Day! 
  
Looking forward to being with you for my first every Hill Day!  
  
  Best always,   
  
   Mary  
 
Mary H. Kiger | Executive Director, TCCN  
mary@tccnetwork.org | (615) 414-8345 
 
 

 
 

The mission of TCCN is to provide support, education, and representation for nonprofit organizations 

that provide charitable health care services to  low-income, uninsured and underserved  Tennesseans. 
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